06-12-2019 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions #1

ITEM #17: Appointment to the Orange County Climate Committee

Status Update: Deferred to the June 26 meeting. Several current advisory board members had a
desire to apply, but didn’t because they thought that there was a conflict with dual membership.
The Orange County Climate Committee is an ad hoc committee, not a standing advisory board.

The dual membership provision does not apply. This will give folks until early next week to apply.



